
From: Gallagher, June
To: Dave & Shelley
Cc: Chambers, Michelle
Subject: RE: EP land examination
Date: December 14, 2020 9:40:05 AM

Hi,

Thank you for your correspondence.  The deadline for this correspondence was 4:00 PM on Friday, as we were
required to send the update to the agenda shortly after that time.

Rest assured that your correspondence echoes the sentiments of many who have already submitted on the same
matter which will be before Council on Monday.  Your correspondence will be collected and Staff will advise
Council that additional correspondence on the matter has been received.

The updated agenda can be found at www.clarington.net/calendar .  After the meeting has started (tonight at 7:00
PM), the video will also be available from the same webpage.

Thanks,

June Gallagher, B.A., Dipl. M.A.
Municipal Clerk                                                        
Legislative Services Department
Municipality of Clarington                                                     
40 Temperance Street, Bowmanville ON L1C 3A6
905-623-3379 ext. 2102 | 1-800-563-1195
www.clarington.net

-----Original Message-----
From: Dave & Shelley <daveandshelley.winkle@sympatico.ca>
Sent: Sunday, December 13, 2020 8:47 PM
To: Gallagher, June <JGallagher@clarington.net>
Subject: EP land examination

EXTERNAL

In my opinion the Provincially designated EP areas should be ignored and Clarington in consultation with CLOCA
should establish boundaries based on good science, simply because the Office of Mr Clark is unable to make any
decisions based on good science.

This is proven by his recent MZO for 57 acres of designated significant Coastal Wetland to be developed
(destroyed) thus I feel his office is unable to make valid decisions on Environmental issues due to the Influence of
Doug Ford.

Dave Winkle
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